Blain’s Farm and Fleet Visit

by Noah Conard, chapter reporter- Clinton, Iowa – Friday, April 13th – The DeWitt Central FFA Chapter receives a check donation from Red Brand Fence. The check was presented to the 2017-18 officer team by the manager of the Blain’s Farm and Fleet store. The chapter will use the money to help fund leadership development activities and FFA trips.
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